
-----Original Message-----
From: Rosemary Gravell 
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 10:53 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Intervention of transmission lines

I am sending this email regarding the proposed route of transmission lines on or near our property here in Hardin
County, 1055 Glendale-Hodgenville Rd West, Glendale, Ky.
I am asking for intervention of the proposed route of these lines.
With the current route, it will destroy the value of our property for any future potential as commercial property.
Rose Mary Gravell
Edward Gravell

Sent from my iPhone

APR 08 2022




